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Tax Collector’s West Pasco Government Center Office  

To Once Again Offer Full Services at Renovated Location 

 

The Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office located at the West Pasco Government Center (8731 

Citizens Drive, New Port Richey) will fully reopen on October 30, 2023, at 8:30 AM. All services 

provided prior to the renovation will once again be available to customers. While the office was 

being renovated it offered limited services. As of October 30, driver license and birth certificate 

services, which were not available during the remodel, will once again be offered.  The 

renovations were performed to make the office more efficient and better able to serve our 

valued customers.   

 

“We are excited that these important improvements to our West Pasco Government Center 

Office are being completed in time for the busy tax season which begins November 1,” 

comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “Our goal as an organization is to make a visit to our 

office as easy and as simple as possible.  The upgrades made during this remodel will make the 

customer experience even more streamlined.  We appreciate the understanding of residents 

who live in New Port Richey, Port Richey, Hudson, and the other communities that generally 

utilize this office to meet their various needs.” 

 

For more detailed information about this office or any of the other tax collector locations in 

Pasco County, please do not hesitate to contact our centralized call center at (727) 847-8032, 

(352) 521-4338, or (813) 235-6076. 
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